
Home Learning for Bears WC 30th March 2020 

Dear Families,  

We hope you have all had a lovely first week at home with your families, 

and have perhaps enjoyed some of the activities we have suggested that 

you might like to do.  

We are also updating the links and videos on our eschools class pages. This 

can be accessed in the same way that you access to book Parents’ Evening 

appointments, either online or via the eSchools app. If you haven’t been to 

look at this yet, you will find story telling videos from some of your 

teachers on there! 

We really hope you are reading, reading, reading while you are at home!  

You can read anything you like; books, games, cereal packets, apps and 

computer games. Younger children can also begin to love having longer 

stories read to them, even chapter books by reading a chapter a day.  

Some of you have sent us photographs of the writing you have done this 

week which we have loved! Remember that we encourage the children to 

use their phonics when trying to spell words and this is much more 

beneficial to them than ‘copying’ correct spellings. We are happy to see 

spellings such as ‘orinj’ or ‘yelloa’ as it shows they are applying their 

phonics knowledge!  

If you would like to send us any messages or photographs, our email 

addresses are: 

Mrs King – vking@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Smith – rsmith@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk  

Miss Hilyard – chilyard@moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk  

 

With all best wishes to you all,  

 

The Bears Team  
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